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Dear Friends and Family,
I wanted to write briefly to update you on how the Lord 
has been working in my life recently, and about an exciting 
opportunity that He has opened for me.

I am in my third year at Moody Bible Institute, and I 
absolutely love it! I feel as if I am daily being transformed 
more and more into the image of Christ as I pursue Him 
within a community of dear friends and learn from the 
wellspring of knowledge and wisdom from my professors. 
This year I also have the privilege to serve as a Resident 
Assistant and lead a floor of 20 men. This opportunity 
has greatly humbled me and has deepened my love for 
discipleship as I’ve gotten to witness the Lord work in 
powerful ways in the lives of these men.

I am studying Children and Family Ministries in hopes that 
the Lord will use it to equip me to be an effective minister 
of His gospel to children and their families wherever He 
leads me. The Lord has allowed me the opportunity to 
continue pursuing this call on my life this summer through 
an eight-week internship with Cadence International in 

upstate New York, ministering to the Soldiers and their 
families stationed at Fort Drum.

Cadence International is a ministry devoted to seeing 
military personnel and their families transformed by the 
power of the gospel through the means of hospitality, 
following the apostle Paul’s example to “share not only the 
gospel of God, but our very lives as well” (1 Thessalonians 
2:8). As an intern with Cadence, I will work alongside 
and be discipled by Cadence missionaries, as well as teach, 
disciple, and invest in the lives of children and families who 
are a part of that military community.

I would be deeply grateful if you would consider partnering 
with me in two different ways. First, pray for me throughout 
my time of service. The military and their families are a 
community of people with their own unique challenges 
and needs. The harvest is plentiful, and the workers are few. 
Please pray that the Lord would use my time this summer to 
bring glory to His name and to further His gospel with the 
power that transforms people’s lives.

The second way you can support me is to 
prayerfully consider partnering with me 
financially. I need to raise $7,500 to cover 
all the expenses of the eight-week internship 
which includes my travel, ministry costs, living 
expenses, and a small wage. This also allows me 
the opportunity to attend the worldwide Cadence 
conference in July, where I will receive ministry 
development and training, as well as connect 
with more vocational missionaries.

Donations are tax refundable and can be given 
electronically at Cadence.org/Sprague.B or by 
sending a check using the attached response 
slip and envelope (please make sure the check is 
written to Cadence International and not to me).



Ben Sprague
720.329.6984
Benjamin.Sprague@Cadence.org
Cadence.org/Sprague.B
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This is not a legally binding promise to give. Contributions to Cadence International are 
tax-deductible so far as the law allows. While we attempt to honor the specific wishes 
of all donors, Cadence maintains complete discretion and control over the use of the 
donated funds and is authorized to redirect funds within the ministry.

DONATE:  PO Box 1268, Englewood, CO 80150  •  800.396.6680  •  Cadence.org

	 I will pray for Ben

	 I will support his ministry with:  
	 $ ___________ per   month   quarter   year 
	 Starting date: ____________________________

	 I have enclosed a special gift: $ _____________ 
	 Name of special project (if applicable) ______________________

	 I would like to receive Ben’s ministry emails

	 Please remove me from his mailing list

Name

Address

City/State/Zip
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Email AddressTo give to Ben’s ministry, please donate with a check* 
made payable to Cadence International or give online at 
Cadence.org/Sprague.B 
*Please do not write a missionary’s name or information anywhere on the check. 
Instead, include this slip with your donation.
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Lastly, if you want to stay informed about how the Lord is working 
during my internship, you can sign up to join my email list by 
emailing me at Ben.Sprague@Cadence.org with subject title “Add 
Me to your List!”

Thank you so much for taking the time to read about how the 
Lord has been working in and through my life, and for considering 
partnering with me as I continue to follow where He leads. I am so 
excited to see what God has planned this summer!

Blessings,
Ben Sprague
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